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BY EMAIL

To: Val Grain Company (Pty) Ltd
Attention: Norman Kerslake
Email: nk@vgco.co.za

Dear Mr Kerslake

REMOVAL OF CHICKEN CARCASES IN RESPECT OF PROPOSED BROILER PROJECT -
OUDEHOUTSPRUIT 586 IR, PORTION 10, MPUMALANGA

1. We refer to the proposed broiler project whereby Val Grain Company (Pty) Ltd (hereafter “VGC”)
is planning to erect 8 broiler houses with a capacity of 400,000 broilers per cycle.

2. Asis standard in the poultry industry, there will be a large number of mortalities each cycle which
will result in VGC having chicken carcases that need to be disposed of.

3. Zulu Croc runs a large commercial crocodile and reptile farm which is open for tourism and the
crocodiles and reptiles need to be fed in order to survive.

4. Should VGC wish to dispose of the chicken carcases to Zulu Croc on terms which are both
mutually beneficial and economically viable to us, we would be willing to take the carcases from
VGC. The logistics thereof would primarily be the responsibility of VGC.

Kind regards
; A
INATT// \
Henco Badenhorst
Director

Zulu Croc Hluhluwe

I, Norman Kerslake, hereby confirm the contents stipulated above:

Norman Kerslake
Director
Val Grain Company (Pty) Ltd



